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TAX, BOOKKEEPING AND PAYROLL

Has your EBPI pen run out of ink? Some of our clients believe we strategically put
just enough ink in our pens, so that they will be reminded to call and make a tax
appointment when their pens stop working! We would have done that, if we could
have figured out a way; however, it is time to call and schedule your appointment.
It is important that you are scheduled to come in on a date and time that works
best for you, so please plan ahead. Weekends and evenings fill up quickly, and if
you delay, you will probably have to wait a week or two for an appointment. Call 1-
800-233-0072 and Michele (Day...aka M), Michele (Night...aka Mick) or our newest
addition... Pauline will be glad to assist you.

The 2017 filing season begins on January 23, This is the first date the IRS will
accept tax returns. There has been a permanent change to the processing of some
refunds. If you receive an Earned Income Credit, or an Additional Child Tax Credit,
those returns will not be processed by the IRS until February 15, 2017. Refunds are
not expected to be issued for those taxpayers prior to February 27, 2017. Those
returns may still be prepared and filed as early as January 23.

There are important tax changes which will impact many of our clients. These
changes come with additional requirements for income tax preparers, as well as
additional forms which must be filed for almost all clients who have children. EBPI
will not be instituting a price increase this year, but many clients will see a small
additional charge due to supplementary forms being required by the government.

If you will be adding a family member to your return, we will need a copy of that
person’s Social Security Card.

If you have a student in college, there are a number of items necessary to obtain all
the credits and deductions to which you are entitled. We will need the 1098T Form.
This is usually mailed to the student from the school, but may be obtained online
from the school, as well. We MUST HAVE the tuition statement for 2016. This can
be printed from the student’s online account. Remember to print all the
information from January 1, 2016 to December 31, 2016—NOT the school year. If
student loan interest is being paid, remember to print out the 1098INT from the
lender’s website stating the amount of interest which was paid in 2016. We will not
be able to obtain education credits without these forms.
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